
 Newsletter will come home every other week on Friday in a red folder in your child’s backpack. Please check and return the
red folder back to school with your child.
 Parent Pickup - if you need to pick up your child early or getting home in a different way, please call the office and let Ms.
Rozlon know. You can also send me a text on Seesaw Message or an email as well. 
 Seesaw Connection - families can connect with their child and me on the Seesaw app. If you have not connected with us yet, I
am including your login information with this newsletter.
 Phy. Ed. - this year, students will attend Phy. Ed. twice a week. Our days will be Mondays and Thursdays. Please make sure
your child has a pair of tennis shoes or sneakers for Phy. Ed.
 iPads - as per Ms. Reilly, our school principal, all student iPads will be kept at school unless needed for home assignment or e-
Learning days. We are low on iPad chargers so if you have any extras, we would greatly appreciate any donations.
 Headphones - we will use the iPads for learning and listening in class. I have a couple that I could loan to students. It would be
great if each child has their own headphones. If you already sent your child a pair, THANK YOU!

Hello and Welcome Students and Families to First Grade!

My name is Ms. Lee and I am your child’s first grade teacher for this year. There’s going to be so much learning and growing in our
class. Here’s a couple of things you need to know.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

Our class is always open for you to come visit or volunteer. Please let us know so we know when to expect you if you’re coming. If
you have questions or concerns, my contact information is below.

-Ms. Lee

NOTES

Contact Me
Ms. Lee

pa.houa.lee@spps.org

651-293-8715

https://www.spps.org/Page/19342

N e w s  f r o m  F i r s t  G r a d eN e w s  f r o m  F i r s t  G r a d e

This Week
Skills/Reading - relearned letters and sounds; practiced
reading using appropriate voice level, picking out books

Writing - wrote about ourselves and families

Math - learned and discussed how struggling and making
mistakes can help our brains become more powerful

Specialist
Week of 9.5, 9.11, 9.18 - Science
Mondays and Thursdays - Phy.

Ed.


